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President's Notes

Dear Fellow Members,

Summer has finally arrived! What could be more exciting than summer in San Diego? Well,
possibly some of the recent developments happening in our Z club.

The most significant advance is the interest Nissan Corp. has expressed in our club. With
cooperation from R. L. Polk marketing in L.A., Nissan Corp has sent us a list of most of the Z
Car owners in San Diego county (11,859 names and addresses!). This list is in the form of peel
off labels, and is in triplicate. Along with the labels are three sample solicitation letter formats.
Nissan Corp. has also committed to re-imburse our club for a significant amount of the cost to
produce and mail this flyer.

This type of exposure is just what our club needs to grow. This will provide clout with vendors
for better benefits, stronger participation of club events, and more fun for all members!

For this kind of growth to occur, it is imperitive that we become more organized and have
something substantial to offer. I strongly encourage every member to come to our next meeting
to discuss the production of this miass mailer, and what direction we must take to solidify the
club. Remember, your input is important!

I want to thank those who participated in the Scavenger Hunt rallye, and in particular William
Paine, who compiled the list of items.

Speaking of rallies, those of you who have been attending the meetings have heard me promote
several Monte Carlo style rallies. Now is your opportunity to participate in one as the "Into the
Night" rallye team has agreed to produce a rallye in the San Diego area for the Z Club.
Incidently, the "Into the Night" (ITN) team placed 1st, 2nd, and 3rd at the most recent 15 hour
rallye, a very tough accomplishment. The rally was produced by "Equinox".

Our rallye will be written on a beginner level. This will make running it more fun and
understandable for novices. A Monte Carlo rallye is very exciting to drive, and does not require
any elaborate or expensive equipment. It does require a navigator who has, at a minimum, the
ability to read a map. It's a fun thing to do in a Z car, and is not illegal or dangerous if the rallye
rules are followed.

The National Z Car Club convention is coming up on August 15th - 18th in Pleasanton Ca. It
would be great to have representation from the San Diego Z club there. I had a great time at the
convention last year in Pheonix. If you are interested, please contact me and we'll try to put a
group together.

Z ya later...
Gary Anderberg
Scavenger Hunt Rallye Results
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Tst '91 300ZX Tony Cline Monica Clin 128
2nd '88 300ZX Gary Anderberg Pamela Brousseau 109

3rd '85 300ZX Belinda Smith Jan Price / Richard Ball 95
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Calendar of Events

Club Meeting
El Torito's
Mission Valley

Eclipse of the Sun
Monte Carlo Rallye

National Z Club Convention
ITN Rallye - Angels Crown (8 hours)

7:00 pm July 1st Be there!
July 11th

12:45 pm July 27th
August 15 - 18th
September 21st

Club Officers

President Gary Anderberg 589-5104
Vice President Richard Ball 284-7640
Secretary Pamela Brousseau
Treasurer Paula Colbert
Newsletter Editor Gerard Anderberg
Sponsors
Name Phone Number Information
Rising Sun Imports La Mesa 698-8300 Variable Discount
Chula Vista 476-3888
Pacific Nissan 581-3200 20% Discount
Foreign Auto Supply 442-0461 20% and up
Lamb Nissan Tony 571-7668 20% off
San Diego Nissan Greg 280-2252 20% off parts
Tech Corner by Richard Ball

Power Gains

Every Z car owner eventually asks about performance modifications. - Unfortunately, most
performance modifications are illegal in California.

The important thing is to spend your money where it will do the most good. One modification that
applies to all Z cars is a free-flowing exhaust system. Not only does this provide more power, but
makes your car sound better too! Tuned header exhaust systems can be installed on the 240, 260 and
280 Z's while still maintaining legal smog standards.

If you have any technical questions about your car, please call or write us, and we will try to answer
them either in this newsletter or at club meetings.
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presents

A Summer Mini Monte Carlo Road Rallye

July 27,1991

A Monte Carlo Rallye is a map based rallye in which each team (driver and navigator) will be given in
advance their true times for each leg. The object is to choose a course that will allow the team to reach each
standoff, checkpoint or course control in the correct order and direction with the lowest time error. Each
team chooses their own course based on information given in the instructions and maps.

This rallye will be approximately 5 hours in length, and will take you through many beautiful and scenic
areas of San Diego County. This event is designed for the novice level, and should prove to be fun and
challenging for the beginning rallyist. The entire rallye is written for legal speeds and does not require any
high speed driving if the rallye rules are followed correctly. Each car must have a driver and navigator (to
read maps), there will be no exceptions.

Because this rallye is designed as an introduction to Monte Carlo Rallying, entries will be limited to
beginners only. A beginner is anyone who has not run more than 3 major Monte Carlo Rallies. A Novice
Guide to Rallying is available for those who are interested. Please call 589-5105 for information about
receiving one. There will be a novice lesson provided by an experienced rallyist prior to the start, which
will explain the rules in more detail.

We hope you will join us for all the excitement! For more information, contact Gary or Wendy at

589-5104.
Schedule of Events
12:45 PM Novice School
1:30 PM Instructions given out
4:01 PM First car out
9:00 PM First car in (approx)
10:00 PM Awards Presentations

* Entry Fee is $25.00 for Z-Club Members, $30.00 for non members. This rallye is limited to the first 50
paid entries. To reserve a car number, send a check (made payable to Z-Club of San Diego) to:

Z-Club of San Diego, c/o Z-Whizz
7482 El Cajon Blvd.
La Mesa, CA 91941
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Z Club of San Diego
C/O Z-Whizz

7482 El Cajon Blvd.

La Mesa, CA 92041



